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WAR 0 2 m 

Tenneisee Valley Authority 
ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris 

Manager of Power 
SOOA Chestnut Street Tower II 
Chattanooga. TM 37401 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: WATTS BAR EXERCISE - Docket Nos. 50-390, 50-391 

Thank you for your letter of Oecember 30, 1983, concerning the emergency exercise 
scheduled for the Watts Bar Plant during June 1984.  

We have reviewed the information sutmitted o" th. planned exercise and have 
discussed the exercise objectives with Mr. Barry Marks of your staff. We will 
review the scenario when received, and any additional comments that we nay have 
on the details of the exercise will be made by telephone to Mr. Marks.  

If you should have further questions on this matter, please let me know.  

David M. Verrelli, Chief 
Project Branch No. 1 
Division of Project and 

Resident Programs
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